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Reference:   FOI.2051.19 

Subject:    Interview shortlisting 

Date of Request: 27 November 2019 
 

Requested 
 
In relation to Medical and Dental staff: 
 
During the last 5 years what was the minimum amount of points requested during shortlisting 
process that resulted in the applicant to be invited for a job interview? 
 

Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) is unable to provide the minimum amount of points 
required for the shortlisting process as each vacancy requires a different set of shortlisting criteria. 
The UHB’s vacancy recruitment system, TRAC, only holds information for those shortlisted for the 
most recent 400 days. 
 

 


